

**Hayes Primary School** 

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 71 0

































## 20th November 2020

Dear 1C Parents and Carers,

## Re Miss Carney

As you may be aware, Miss Carney has not been teaching 1C since Wednesday. She has been advised to shield for the remainder of this national lockdown period which will mean she can hopefully return to school on Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> December (current national lockdown end date).

During this time, the class will be taught by Miss Anderson who is an experienced teacher and has previously taught in some other classes at Hayes.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr Hemming, the Year 1 Year Group Leader in the first instance.

With best wishes

Mr Vitarana

A Spring Partnership Trust School Registered Office: The Warren, Croydon Road, Bromley BR2 7AL